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Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Nuclear Department 

DEC 1 9 196R 

NLR-N89238 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
PRESSURE TEMPERATURE LIMITS 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 

This letter provides corrected pages for License Change Request 
(LCR) 88-14 which was submitted on December 28, 1988, by PSE&G 
letter NLR-N88173. The need for corrections was identified by 
Mr. J. stone, NRC Licensing Project Manager for Salem Units 1 and 
2, and affect the retyped pages provided by PSE&G as part of its 
original submittal. Attachment 1 provides a description of the 
corrections. Each of the changes has been evaluated and 
determined not to impact the No Significant Hazard conclusion 
reached in. our original submittal. Attachment 2 provides the 
corrected pages. 

Additionally, at the request of Mr. Stone, we have reviewed the 
requested changes and find that 60 days provides sufficient time 
for implementation. Should you have any questions regarding the 
enclosed information, please feel o contact us. 
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Document Control Desk 
NLR-N89238 

c Mr. J. c. Stone 
Licensing Project Manager 

Ms. K. Halvey Gibson 
Senior Resident Inspector 
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Mr. w. T. Russell, Administrator 
Region I 

Mr. Kent Tosch, Chief 
New Jersey.Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Environmental Quality 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
CN 415 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

OEC 1 9 1989 




